
From: Michael Dawson 
Sent: 16 February 2024 11:22
To: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>; Peter Weightman
Cc: Richard Branson; Keith Barnard; Sue Griffiths; Kevin Lund <kevin.lund@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>; Paul 
Nicholson 
Subject: Re: Ownership and collection of items
 
Dear Alec,

Thank you for copying me into your recent war of words with Mr Peter Weightman.

In your words yesterday:- "This inaction was repeated many times, especially regarding the hoped 
for restoration of your very historic coble Golden Gleam; now rotting away at St Peters. A very 
poor reflection on any so called Heritage Trust.

May I remind you that she lies rotting because, you as Chair of NEMT broke your promise made on 
in October 2022 to take her onboard because you now claim via the Coble and Keelboat 
Society that, as the Golden Gleam is not owned by NEMT, you will no longer have anything to do 
with her.

I think you owe Peter an apology before next Friday.

Regards,
Mick Dawson

https://coble-keelboatsociety.org/
https://coble-keelboatsociety.org/

